Subject: Application for lighting

Application 2022/2334/A

Hi I'm a resident off 74 Neal street and live directly opposite the abandon ship bar | would like to oppose this
application for new lighting on the front off this bar/ restaurant the lights they have on at the moment is very
intrusive the red light is directly opposite my living room & kitchen and it’s very bright.

| can only imagine this will be even worse and they don’t turn the lights off until midnight | would really hope
because we live so close & directly opposite that you will consider how this affects the local residents when
considering this application Thanks Martina healey Flat 1

74 Neal street
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